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24 May 2022 

Dear Sir/Madam  
 
Re: Former Stanmore and Edgware Golf Centre, Brockley Hill, Stanmore, HA7 4LR  
Planning application for proposed new Banqueting Facility  
 
I am writing on behalf of our client Sairam (Holdings) Ltd to advise you as a registered owner of the land of the 
submission of an appeal to the Planning Inspectorate for a proposed development at the former Stanmore and 
Edgware Golf Centre, Brockley Hill, Stanmore, HA7 4LR following the refusal of planning permission by Harrow 
Council for:  
 

"Demolition of existing golf club buildings (Use Class D2) and construction of a new banqueting facility 
(Use Class D2), widening of existing vehicular access from Brockley Hill, car and cycle parking, waste / 
recycling storage, landscape enhancements and associated works." 

Accordingly, I attach a Notice served under Article 13 and 36 of the Town and Country Planning (Development 
Management Procedure) (England) Order 2015 informing you of the appeal and how you can make 
representations to the Planning Inspectorate. 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me (rhenley@hghconsulting.com) or my colleague Jill Bell 
(jbell@hghconsulting.com).  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Richard Henley  
Executive Director  
 


